Former Fire Chief Kristin Crowley

Kristin.crowley@lacity.org

February 27, 2025

Dear City Council Members,

| choose to proceed with the Council appeal provided for in Los Angeles Charter, Article
V, Section 5.08(e), due to Mayor Bass’s removal of me, on February 21, 2025, from the
position of Fire Chief of the Los Angeles City Fire Department.

| look forward to hearing from you about next steps, if any.

Respectfully,

Former Fire Chief Kristin Crowley



